
2014 Year In Review 

 

Support: Make check payable to New Tribes Mission, 1000 E First St, Sanford, FL 32771    
Or donate online http://usa.ntm.org/missionaries/aaron-and-erika-weatherl  

The year has come and gone before you can hardly blink. In January we started the year off celebrating 

our 20th wedding anniversary, I love my wife! Our children have grown up more, 

the Gospel is going forward in exponential ways, and God is 

continuing to grow us in Him. 

 

 

The Pal people group have heard and responded to the Gospel in a very exciting way. The Mengen 

people group have been a part of outreaches up to and beyond their borders. New 

Testaments have been completed in Malamanda, and others printed and dedicated like 

the one in Mariama. Churches are growing and reaching out and asking missionaries to 

partner with them in new language groups. It is a landmark time for the church in PNG 

to be leading the way and asking NTM to partner with them. The Lusi, Tanguat, Iski, and 

Kadje are some of the people groups that this is happening in.  

Thank you so much for being a huge part in all of this 

through your sacrifice of prayers and finances.  

Aaron, Erika, Rachel, Micah, Joel, & Grace Weatherl 
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